
well as our travel program. 
We had previously commu-
nicated that this will go into 
effect for the 2015 season 
but due to some new infor-
mation regarding the rule 
changes the baseball 
board will be meeting just 
after the first of the year to 
determine how to imple-
ment these new changes. 
Be on the lookout for new 
structure and policies 
which will be posted to 
website and also communi-
cated out via email. 
 
Baseball is also bringing in 
some new volunteers to 
the baseball board. Please 
welcome the following indi-
viduals. 
 
Greg Mastrogiovanni – 
Baseball Treasurer 
 
Kristen Fisher – Director of 
Communications & Safety 
Awareness 
 
Dan Shollenberger – 
Spring Baseball Director 
 
Al Perlini – Fall Baseball 
Director (Al stepped up and 
filled that position in 2014) 

A word from the 

commissioner 
 
2014 was another great 
baseball year. I would like 
to personally thank every-
one that has helped, and 
those that continue to 
help, make our program a 
success year in and year 
out. Not everyone can 
commit the same amount 
of time but it is all of you 
that contribute a little by 
assisting with fields, 
coaching, or just helping 
when you can that make 
the difference. 
 
A special “Thank you” to a 
few of those that helped 
make 2014 a huge suc-
cess……….  
Jack Flynn, Rich Neher, 
Nick Rosica, Al Perlini, 
Joe Gunn, Shawn Harty, 
Colleen Knapp, Greg 
Mastrogiovanni, Dan Par-
ry, and Dan Shollen-
berger. 
 
Moving forward….Little 
League has made some 
significant changes that 
will impact the structure of 
our intramural divisions as 

 
Price Jones – Equipment 
Manager. 

 

Deep Run  

Community night 

at the  
Join other DR families for 
a night at the Phillies 
(7:05pm Saturday, May 
9th) as we parade the 
field prior to the game 
and watch our Phillies 
host the NY Mets.  Addi-
tional information will be 
available shortly.  Mark 
your calendars now for a 
great pre-Mother’s Day 
gift! 
 
I am looking forward to 
another successful and 
fun season in 2014. 
 
Tim Healy 

Baseball  

Girls Trailblazers Lacrosse 

Deep Run Girls 

Lacrosse- 

Go Trailbazers:  
 
Deep Run offers GIRLS 
LACROSSE -
TRAILBLAZERS for grades 
1st through 8th. 
 
If your daughter is in 5th-8th 
grade--please register by 

January 15th.  The num-
ber of teams must be 
submitted to PAGLA 
East by January 16th. 
 
The team structure is as 

follows:   

 1st & 2nd graders: 

practice 1x per week 

and will compete in 

a few round robin 

tournaments on week-

ends. 

 3rd & 4th graders: 

practice 2x per week 

and will compete in 

league competition as 

well as a few tourna-

ments. 

 5th & 6th graders: 

practice 2x per week 

A Special Thank You 

Deep Run continues to 

grow and be a wonder-

ful community organi-

zation because of you! 

 

 To the Sponsor’s of 

all of our programs 

 To the many volun-

teers, including the 

Board Members, 

Program Directors, 

Coaches,  and par-

ents 

 To the children 

 

Deep Run Valley 
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Baseball 

31st as opposed to April 
30th. 
T-Ball League (Age 5): 

(Birthdates 1/1/10-12/31/10) 
All 5 Year Old players must play 

in this league. This league 
stresses instructional play and 
teaches basic rules. All players 

bat in a perpetual batting order 
with equal playing time in the 

field. Games will be played dur-
ing the week and on Saturdays. 
 

Minor B (Age 6): (Birthdates 
1/1/09-12/31/09) Our second 

level of Baseball. "Outs count" 
at this level. The first three 
games of the season are T-Ball. 

The remainder of the season 
players bat against coach pitch-

ing. All players bat in a perpet-
ual batting order with equal 
playing time in the field. Games 

will be played during the week 
and on Saturday along with 
scheduled practices during the 

week. 
 

Minor A (Age 7,8): 
(Birthdates 1/1/07-12/31/07) 
The first two third of the season 

is Machine pitch, while the re-
mainder of the season is entire-

ly player pitch. Scores are not 
kept during the regular season. 
 

"AAA" (Age 9,10,11): 

DRVSA 
Baseball Commissioner  

Important dates 

for upcoming 

spring baseball 

season 
 

2015 Spring season  
Registration 

 
Early Registration Before 

January 31st. 
 

 Online registration is 

available from January 1st 

– February 28th. 

 Walk in Jan 17th and 

24th 10am—12pm 

 

**New Age  

Determination 

 
Effective for the 2015 sea-
son for players born after 
January 1, 2006.  The 
“baseball age” is deter-
mined as of December 

(Birthdates 5/1/03-12/31/06) 
"AAA" league is to prepare 

players for next year, Majors: 
National League. Players will 
pitch the entire season. Play-

ers will be selected through 
an evaluation and draft. 

Playoffs will be played at the 
end of the season with seed-
ing determined by league 

standings. 
 
Majors (Ages 10,11,12): A 

small percentage of players 
will be drafted into the Na-

tional League. All the remain-
ing players will be eligible for 
the American League. After 

the American League team 
rosters are filled, the remain-

ing players will be invited to 
an evaluation for the AAA 
League. 

 
Age 10 (Birthdates 05/01/04-

12/31/05)  
Age 11 (Birthdates 05/01/03-
04/30/04)  

Age 12 (Birthdates 05/01/02-
04/30/03) 

 
Majors 50/70 (Ages 11 & 
12 ONLY): 

This is a very competitive 
league where the players are 

selected after a tryout. Play in 
this league will be on the ex-

Baseball - Continued 

panded field (50’ mound and 
70’ base distance).  

 
Majors 46/60 (Ages 9-12): 
This league prepares a player 

for the possible move to the 
50/70 League next season.  A 

9 year old may only play in 
this league as long as he/she 
is drafted by the end of the 

3rd round. 
 
Please see the website 
www.DRVSA.org for more 
information 
  

Fees 

 Lil’ Slugger - $50 

 Minors (T-Ball, Minor B, 

Minor A and AAA) - $95 

($75 if registered by Janu-

ary 31st). 

 Majors - $115 ($95 if 

registered before January 

31st). 

 

Girls Trailblazers Lacrosse—Continued 

and will compete in 

PAGLA East division 

league play.  They will 

also compete in a few 

tournaments. 

 7th & 8th graders: prac-

tice 2x per week and 

will compete in PAGLA 

East division league 

play.  They will also 

compete in a few tour-

naments. 

 

Location: 
Our practices and home 
games are located at the 
Telegraph Fields on 1172 
Telegraph Rd. Perkasie, Pa 

18944 
 
Equipment needed:  
Lacrosse stick, mouth guard 
and eye goggles. (we do 
have some equipment that 
may be borrowed) 
 
Season: 
Practices start in mid-late 
March and ends in the begin-
ning of June. 
 
2015 Girls Lacrosse Player 
Fees: 

 DRVSA Annual Club 

Membership Fee: 
$100 (Each family 
pays this once annu-

ally at the first sport 
they play that calen-
dar year.) 

 Grades 1-2: $45 

($35 if registered by 
Jan. 31st) 

 Grades 3-4: $95 

($85 if registered by 
Jan. 31st) 

 Grades 5-6: $100 

($90 if registered by 

Jan. 31st) 

 Grades 7-8: $100 

($90 if registered by 

Jan. 31st) 
Contact Kathy Loughery 
at loughery@verizon.net 
with any questions 
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Soccer 

2014 Fall Intramural 

Soccer 

It seems as though the sea-
son just kicked off, yet here 
we are in the afterglow of 
the Holiday season, looking 
back at the past year. As 
intramural soccer commis-
sioner, I was blessed with 
the opportunity to witness a 
lot of great soccer matches 
this past season at all ages 
ranging from PeeWees to 
Major B and was thrilled to 
see how much fun all the 
children had. This past Fall 
we were rewarded with one 
of the largest intramural 
soccer seasons in Deep 
Run history. Some quick 
numbers to back this up: 
686 boys and girls played 
this Fall 54 teams 324 
games. 

Once again, the athletes 
played on teams represent-
ing countries vying for the 
World Cup. In addition to 
perennial favorites like USA, 
Germany and Brazil, we 
also saw teams represent-
ing Australia and Uruguay 
for the first time. One of the 
benefits about the World 
Cup kits (in addition to look-
ing great) is that it makes 
our world a little smaller in 
the eyes of the children and 
helps them to see that we 
are all alike in our love of 
sport. Our child athletes 
learned great lessons out on 
the pitch, about communica-
tion, overcoming adversity, 
coming together as a team 
and about the value of hard 
work and practice. 

The children aren’t the only 
ones who reaped rewards 
from this season. Our volun-
teer coaches also learned a 

lot about a game they per-
haps had never played 
themselves, others learned 
the joy of giving back, while 
others were amazed at their 
ability to corral a dozen little 
kids and get them to focus 
on a common goal - a skill 
not to be underestimated 
(and which surprisingly also 
works on adults)! 
 
Spring Soccer registration 
opens online 01 January, 
while in person live registra-
tion will be help on 10th 
17th and 24

th
 of January at 

the clubhouse from 10 AM 
to noon. We need coaches 
(both managers and assis-
tant coaches) for each 
team, so please consider 
volunteering in one of those 
roles - I can’t begin to tell 
you how rewarding it is to 
coach our great kids. Reg-
istration closes on 28 Feb-
ruary (at the normal rate of 
$75 per player). Those who 
register early (before the 
end of January) will be enti-
tled to a discounted fee 
($60 per player). Late regis-
trations will be charged a 
penalty (for a total of $90 
per player). Remember, to 
be considered fully regis-
tered you must not only 
have the registration form 
filled out and signed, but 
the fee must be paid in full 
by the date indicated. 
Please do your best to reg-
ister early, or at least on 
time. When players are reg-
istered on time we can or-
der uniforms, identify and 
assign coaches, select ros-
ters and make game sched-
ules before the season 
starts and communicate 
that information back to you 
so that you can make plans 
and so that we can take to 

the fields as soon as the 
weather allows.  

2014 Travel Soccer 

Deep Run had 30 travel 
teams competing in 3 
leagues this season.  
Many teams won or fin-
ished second in their divi-
sion.  Our U16 girls Strik-
ers are regionally ranked 
and are comprised of 
many of the stars from our 
high school team.  Below 
is some info on a few of 
our teams:  

The Deep Run Blue Wave 
U9F had a strong season 
in 2014.  They attended 
five tournaments through-
out the Summer and 
Fall.  Of these, three re-
sulted in 1st place show-
ings:  Spirit United Kick-Off 
Classic, Cape May Ex-
press George Pratt Memo-
rial Columbus Day Tourna-
ment, and Hempfied Adid-
as Fall Classic.  The re-
maining two tournaments 
resulted in a 2nd and 3rd 
place showing:  LVU Lou 
Ramos Classice - 2nd 
Place and Deep Run La-
bor Day Tournament - 3rd 
Place U10 A Division. 

The team competed in 
PAGS U9 Division 1 for 
their Fall league 
play.  They completed the 
season with a 7-2 record, 
scoring 15 goals along the 
way while only giving up 3. 

Although they achieved a 
great deal of tournament 
and league success this 
year, the team's true suc-
cess showed in train-
ing.  Their focus, intensity, 
and attitude during training 
was at a high level 

throughout the season.  This 
was and will continue to be 
the engine that drives this 
team's continued suc-
cess.  Their coaches and par-
ents are all proud of what 
they have been able to ac-
complish. 

U12 Girls Crushers White: 

Since January of 2014, the 
U12 Girls Crushers White 
Team advanced there play to 
whole new level this year. In 
the Rock League, they went 
from a 2-6-2 record with 12 
goals for and 14 against last 
year, to  a 6 – 1 record, with 
34 goals for and 9 against. 
The girls worked on power 
shooting & finishing last win-
ter and it showed in every 
game. The spring/summer 
tournament schedule was no 
different, they played in 3 

tournaments with two 2nd 
place finishes, and a 2nd 
place finish at Council Rock in 
the top bracket. It was fun to 
watch them hold there own 
against multiple PAGS 2, 3 & 
4 Teams over the summer. 

Hard work over the summer, 
a strong team unity and 11 
smiles from ear-to-ear, pro-
vided the girls with their best 
fall season yet. in PAGS, they 
went 7 – 2 with 24 goals and 
11 against in a higher bracket 
then they were in last year. 
(In the fall last year, the team 
was 2 – 6 – 1.) As you can 
see, this team gets better 
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coached. 

Ion Baldovin 
Jen Robinson 
Tina Gerhart 
Beth Manville 
 

The U-10 girls  
Predators finished with 

every time they step on the 
field. As hard as the girls 
work, I can’t forget to thank 
the parents for all the sup-
port, time and cheers they 
provide on the sidelines. 
We are, by far, the loudest 
sideline in the league and I 
enjoy it every minute of it. 

Go Crushers! 

Coaches: Steven Bross & 
Frank Kiwak 

Stea – What? Steaua 
(Steawa), it means star 

and that is how we would 
describe the U8 girls sea-
son.  We were the team 
that others stared at be-
cause there were so many 
of us, 25 in all.   Our week-
ly practices were held alto-
gether, although we fielded 
two teams on game days.  
Despite their young age, 
the girls were focused and 
determined week after 
week. 

Steaua Blue kicked off the 
season by winning the 
Deep Run Labor Day Tour-
nament.  That momentum 
carried into league play 
where they finished second 
place in their division with a 
6-3-1 record.  Likewise, 
Steaua White had a strong 
season.  Their never-give-
up attitude kept every 
game competitive and had 
the fans on the edge of 
their seat, all the while 
gaining valuable experi-
ence on the field. 

The U8 girls worked hard, 
played hard, and had lots 
of fun while learning the 
great game of soccer.  
Their progress has been 
wonderful to watch.  Twen-
ty five stars on the field that 
we are grateful to have 

the best record in their 
PAGS division.  The team 
won the Westmont Tourna-
ment, the Hunter Tourna-
ment and took 2

nd
 in the 

Labor Day Tournament.  
The girls won 18 games, 
lost 2 and tied 4 over the 
course of the fall season.  

Travel Soccer—Continued 

The team is coached by 
Chris Levush and consists 
of : Carlee Balmer, Hayley 
Borneman, Maggie Hayes, 
Ryan Hodder, Makenzi 
Koch, Jess Levush, Lauren 
Moylan, Payton Muth, 
Grace Rosica, Mia Smith 
and Mckenzie Zikul 
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Travel Soccer—Continued 

U9 Girls- Tidal Wave 

Fall  

2014 season in review 

The Deep Run Tidal Wave 
built upon a very successful 
debut season in 2013 with 
an Undefeated Fall of 2014. 
This is a team built on and 
carried by its strong team 
defense. The Tidal Wave 
finished with the best record 
in their PAGS Division at 9-

0-0. In nine games the Tidal 
Wave gave up a total of 4 
goals while recording five 
shut outs. None of the goals 
were given up in the first 

half. This stalwart defense 
was anchored by Ava Kolp, 
Sophie Craig, Hailey Prim-
where and Emily Frain. 

The Tidal Wave competed 
in five Tournaments since 
the beginning of August. 
Our team won 3 of those 5 
Tournaments while compil-
ing a tournament record of 
13 wins, 4 ties and 0 loss-
es. We’re very proud of our 
young ladies and look for-

ward to continued success 
in 2015! 

 

The U-15 Storm had a 

successful season.  The 
girls played in a PAGS 
short season and won all 
three of their matches 3-
0.  After some disappoint-
ing results over the sum-
mer, winning the short 
season league was a nice 
boost to confidence as the 
girls continued their win-
ning ways in the Novem-
ber EDP Cup Winter  

 

 

Showcase.  A penalty 
shootout loss in the final was 
heartbreaking for the girls but 
still demonstrated a solid 
weekend performance.  Last-
ly, the girls missed winning 
the round robin style tourna-
ment out of PA Classics by 
one goal as they finished the 
tournament without a loss.  All 
in all, it was a solid season for 
the girls and provided a good 
starting point for the Spring of 

2015.    

Boys Lacrosse 

in grades 3/4 (C lev-
el), 5/6 (B level), and 
7/8 (A level). Each 
level has sub-
divisions based on 
skill level to insure 
that the boys are play-
ing against similar 
competition. 

 

at the high school lev-
el and beyond.  
 
Our program is bro-
ken down first by 
grade level, then by 
skill level. We are part 
of the South Eastern 
Pennsylvania Youth 
Lacrosse Association 
(SEPYLA) and com-
pete in league games 

Deep Run Boys 

Lacrosse  

 

The mission of Deep 
Run Lacrosse is to 
provide young boys 
the opportunity to 
learn the sport of la-
crosse, in a Positive 
Coaching Alliance en-
vironment, and pre-
pare them for success 

Lacrosse 



Parents & Players, 
 
We are excited to announce 
another season of Connie 
Mack Baseball at Deep Run. 
We had a good 2014 season 
with our "A" team winning the 
Bux-Mont Championship.  Our 
"B1” fought their way to the 
Semi Finals. One run stopped 
them from being in the cham-
pionship. Lastly, one of our 
“C” teams won the Bux-Mont 
Championship. I would like to 
congratulate the coaches and 
their teams on a strong Deep 
Run showing. We are looking 
forward to even greater suc-
cess in 2015. 
 
Deep Run offers Spring, Sum-
mer, and Fall baseball for 
players ranging from 13-17 
years old . Spring and Fall 
baseball are open to all levels 
of expertise.  
 
Spring/Fall Ball: There are 

evaluations to determine tal-
ent level (Junior/Senior) but 
is only to evenly balance the 
teams. Physical evaluations 
will be held in (mid-late) 
March.   
 
Everyone makes a team and 
plays. There are no player 
cuts. The regular season is 
from April through Mid May 
for a total of 12 games. Most 
games will be scheduled on 
weekends. Spring and Fall 
baseball are meant to have 
fun while learning fundamen-
tal baseball. Players will be 
assigned to their assigned 
ability level. There will be a 
maximum of six teams with 
13-15 players per team. 
  
Connie Mack (Summer) 
We will have tryouts some-
time in mid-late March for 
Summer selection. We typi-
cally receive over 100 player 
registrations for Connie 

Mack. Since we only have 
one field we limit the 
amount of teams to en-
sure practice and playing 
time to six (total)  for 
Summer. Everyone must 
make the tryout  for con-
sideration. The only play-
ers excluded is anyone 
who participated on either 
the "A" or "B1" team in 
2014 as a primary ros-
tered player. “A”, “B1”, 
and “C1” teams roster 
from 11-12 players while 
“B” & “C” roster 12-14 
players. The number of 
teams (no more than 6) 
will be determined by the 
amount of players who 
tryout and what their tal-
ent level is. Regular sea-
son games: A= 24, B1= 
18, B= 16, C1=16, C=14. 
Playoff games would be in 
addition. Games are 
scheduled during the 
week and weekends.  
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Connie Mack Baseball  

Winter 2015 

Basketball  

Deep Run Basket-

ball  - Intramural  
Deep Run's 2014-2015 intra-

mural basketball season is 

now under way. Practices 

started on December 6th at 

Bucksmont Indoor Sports 

Center and games start on 

January 3rd. The season will 

be running until mid-March. 

Registrations were about the 

same as last year. There are 

over 470 boys and girls that 

are participating on 50 teams. 

 
There are several changes in 
place for this season com-
pared to last year.  The divi-
sions are now named by 
grade instead of age to avoid 
some registration confu-
sion.  We have an additional 
hour of court time at Bucks-

mont. This means that all 
games start on the half hour 
(and it seems to have made 
parking a little easier).  The 
games will also be a couple 
minutes shorter this year to 
allow for some more practice 
time before tip-off.  
 
The game schedule can be 
found on the intramural 
basketball page of the 
Deep Run web site.  
 
Thanks to all the coaches 
that have helped get the 
season started off right. 
We are looking forward to 
another great year of Deep 
Run basketball.  

 

Travel Basketball  
Dave and Brooke Martin's 

U13 Girls travel team just 

won the Bull-

dog Classic in 

Allentown 

with a perfect 

5-0 record. 

Can we get it 

in the news-

letter or up on 

the website?   

 

 

 

Shown in the 

photo is: 

 

Alyssa Martin 13 

Sammi Muredda 2 

Caroline McFadden 3 

Maile Erwin 4 

Kristina Finkelston 14 

Connie Mack 

Logan Rimmer 15 

Sophia Sonnet 51 

Brooke Bozarth 55 

Taylor Surina 44 not pic-

tured  

Please watch for sign up 
and tryout information in 
early January. Spring/
Summer baseball, uniform, 
and DRVSA family fees will 
all be posted on our website 
as well. 
  
Jim Mahaffey 
DRVSA Connie Mack 
Commissioner 
Email:  
coachmahaffey1@verizon.net 
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Softball  

Lady Lightning  

Softball 

 

Intramural Softball 

 

We are looking for to an-

other successful spring 

season of softball. Deep 

Run offers intramural 

play for girls ages 3 

through 18.  The fun be-

gins with 3-4 year olds 

playing in the Rainbow 

Division and carries 

through to girls 15-18 

year olds in Hurricanes 

Division.  

Look for online registra-

tion to begin January 1st. 

Walk-in registration oc-

curring on January 17th 

and January 24th from 10 

am to 12 pm at the Deep 

Run Clubhouse. The sea-

son will begin in Mid to 

Late March and run 

through Mid-June de-

pending on the player’s 

division.  

Participation fees as fol-
lows: 

Rainbows (PeeWees) – 

ages 3-4 - $60 (plus Deep 

Run Family Fee) 

Dewdrops – ages 4-5 - 

$95* (plus Deep Run 

Family Fee) 

Raindrops – ages 7-8 - 

$95* (plus Deep Run 

Family Fee) 

Thunder – ages 9-10 - 

$95* (plus Deep Run 

Family Fee) 

Bolts – ages 11-12 - $95* 

(plus Deep Run Family 

Fee) 

Storm – ages 13-14 - 

$115* (plus Deep Run 

Family Fee)  

Hurricanes – ages 15-18 

- $115* (plus Deep Run 

Family Fee) 

Please note, registra-

tions completed and 

paid for on the Dew-

drops through Hurri-

canes Division will re-

ceive a $20 discount 

during the month of Jan-

uary. Additionally, If 

this is the first sport 

that you are registering 

for Deep Run 2015 eve-

ry family must pay the 

Annual Family Deep 

Run Fee. 

 
The Deep Run Softball 

Program is looking to 

host Sunday Select 

Teams again this year in 

the 10 & under Division 

as well as the 12 & under 

Division. We would also 

like to consider an 8 & 

under Team if there is 

enough interest. Please 

contact ladylightningcom-

mish@drvsa.org if inter-

ested in participating in 

any of the levels. 

The Storm and Hurri-

canes Division participat-

ing in the Valley Intramu-

ral Girls Softball Program 

(VIGS) will begin indoor 

practices during the 

month of January. Please 

contact ladylightningcom-

mish@drvsa.org for more 

details.  

Additionally, the Sunday 

Select Teams will also 

begin indoor practices 

during the month of Janu-

ary. Please contact la-

dylightningcommish@drv

sa.org for more details. 

Hope to see you soon! 

Softball 

 

 

Winter 2015 

Basketball—Shooting Stars 

Deep Run Shooting Stars 
program Sponsored by 
Pennridge HS girls basket-
ball team. 
  
My name is Ashley George 
and I will be running the 
Deep Run Shooting Stars 
program this year for the 
Pennridge HS girls basket-
ball team.   

I currently am a Junior at 
Pennridge HS and have 
been a member of the girls 
basketball team since my 
freshman year. I participat-
ed in the Shooting Stars 
program the previous 2 
years as a counselor.   
 
My teammates and I are 
very excited and look for-

ward to having you come 
back again this year.  Here 
is a link with more infor-
mation. You can sign up 
and come as many dates 
you can make it. 
http://www.drvsa.org/cm2/
index.php/sports/basketball/
intramural-basketball/197-
shooting-stars-basketball-
program 

 Please email me 
at ashleeybball859@gmail.c
om to let me know if you will 
be participating this year as 
well as if you have any 

questions.  
Thank you, 
  
Ashley George 
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Message from the President  

and individual player fees 
cover items such as ground 
maintenance, league fees, 
insurance, intramural uni-
forms, gym rentals and ref-
eree/umpire fees. We thank 
our sponsors for their con-
tinued support which helps 
offset these costs. We pre-
pared our 2015 budget and 
determined that we still can 
maintain our family mem-
bership fee at its current 
level. This past year we 
have had significant dam-
ages to our property and 
clubhouse. Our main soc-
cer field was turfed and the 
concession stand had a 
water pipe break during our 
winter cold spell. We re-
placed flooring, ceiling, 
cabinets and lost several 
freezers and refrigerators. 
Basically, we had to refur-
bish the concession stand 
with new appliances. We 
were able to cover some 
the costs by our golf outing 
and insurance coverage. If 
you have any questions, 
please email me.  

GOLF OUTING  
We will again have the golf 

outing on Friday Septem-

ber 18th 2015 It is the only 

major fund raiser to help 

with capital improvements 

for the club. Details will be 

posted on our web site go 

to www.DRVSA.org.  Then 

Click “About Us” and then 

click “Golf Outing”. 

HALL of FAME   

is held every two years to 
give special recognition to 
individual members, spon-
sors, or players of Deep 
Run Valley Sports Associa-
tion that have made out-

standing contributions to 
DRVSA. Here were the 
2014 individual and spon-
sors inductees . 

2014 DRVSA Hall of Fame 
Class:  Tim Denard, 
Michelle Kokinda, Rob Mar-
tin, Glenn Moyer, Dot Un-
agnst, and Fred Thomas. 

2014 DRVSA HOF Spon-
sors:  Passerini Construc-
tion, Shelly’s Lumber & 
Reese’s Garage 

During the ceremonies we 
also honored the 2004 
Deep Run U12 Thunder-
hawks baseball team that 
had gone further than any 
other Deep Run teams 
making it to the district fi-
nals of LL World Series. 
Pictured are Scott Seitz and 
Todd Alderfer. 

Please check out previous 

inductees and we look for-

ward to the next HOF on 

November 9, 2016.  

To find a link on website, go 

to www.DRVSA.org.  Then 

Click “About Us” and then 

click “Hall of Fame”. 

Continued on last page. 

SUMMER SPORTS 

CAMP OFFERING 

AT DEEP RUN 

The camp offering each 
year of the three weeks of 
all sports camp continues to 
be very successful and 
growing. We will offer the 
camp again. You can attend 
one week or all three. They 
will be the week starting 
June 22

nd
 July 6

th
 and July 

13
th
. The hours will be 

9:00AM to 1:00PM. The cost 
will stay at $65 a week or 
$160 for all three weeks. The 
sports activity will include 
baseball, basketball, la-
crosse, softball and soccer. 
Registration and more infor-
mation will be posted on our 
website by the beginning of 
February. Last year again 
the camp was full so limited 
spots will be available, 
please try to register early. 

Positive Coaching 
Alliance  
We continue to offer a ses-
sion for any new coaches 
that want to coach at Deep 
Run (travel and intramural). 
It is important for all of us to 
honor the game and keep 
the true purpose of athletic 
competition in perspective in 
order to provide a healthy 
outlet for our youth. The 
spring session has not been 
scheduled yet. Please watch 
for emails that will announce 
the dates. If you are thinking 
about coaching or a parent 
that wants to understand 
what coaching is all about 
and wish to attend a session 
“free of charge” please send 
an email to  
DRVSACLUBHOUSE@COMCAST.NET.  
New coaches are required to 
attend and we will have 
seats available. 

 

Deep Run Regis-
tration—New Pro-
cess and Continu-
ous Communica-
tion Improvements  
 

New this year is the online 
registration for families. The 
steps are easy to follow just 
click on the registration but-

From the Desk of 

the DRVSA  

President ~~  

Hans Sumpf  

Welcome to the beginning 
of 2015 at Deep Run 
Sports; I would like to 
thank the many volunteers 
that made 2014 a success 
for our children playing at 
Deep Run. This year the 
most exciting news is that 
we had applied for an Ac-
tive use Conservation 
Easement through the 
township and county for 
our property. It was ac-
cepted resulting in paying 
off our mortgage. We will 
continue to look for grants 
that will help our organiza-
tion provide the best 
sports program for our 
members. Registrations 
for all spring sports are 
starting this month, early 
registration discounts will 
apply through the month 
of January for baseball, 
Lacrosse, softball and 
spring soccer. Walk-in 
dates are the second and 
third Saturdays in Janu-
ary. New online registra-
tion process will be up and 
running Jan. 1

st
 new this 

year is there will not be 
any PayPal additional 
fees. In addition to the 
walk in dates in January 
you may also contact the 
clubhouse during the 
month and register in per-
son. If you have difficulties 
with any of the online pro-
cess or have questions in 
general please contact the 
clubhouse administrator. 

I’ve included an organiza-
tion budget overview from 
2014. The membership 
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late registration. The sav-
ings if registering early are 
significant so register early.  

We continue to use TWIT-
TER account for Deep Run 
called DRVSA1. This is the 
best and fastest method to 
find out if the fields are 
open or closed, registration 
reminders and the occa-
sional important Deep Run 
message. If your cell phone 
accepts text messages you 
will get a tweet from Deep 
Run. From our home page 
click on “follow us on twit-
ter” button. If you have a 
twitter account just click on 
the FOLLOW button and 

sign up. If you aren’t regis-
tered, you have to register 
with twitter (free). You set 
up an account for yourself 
(free) make sure you select 
yes to accept text messag-
es on your cell phone once 
your account is set up. On 
our home page there is a 
link that will show you how 
to register or answer any 
registration questions you 
may have. 

Sponsors and extra con-

tribution helps. 

I want to thank the many 
sponsors that stepped up 
and contributed a little extra 

2015 BOARD OF DIRECTORS Please check the Board of Directors page for open positions for 2015. 

We are always looking for future board of directors. Each year we loose board members as their children grow older. 
Information on board positions can be found on our web site page called ABOUT DRVSA. If you are thinking about 
helping out please contact me for more information. 

We also are in need of more volunteer coaches. The increase of players facilitates a need to increase our team 
numbers. Please consider volunteering as a coach or assistant coach.  There also is a need for more officials; um-
pires and referees for all sports.  Contact the club house if interested for more information.  If interested in getting 
more involved, please come to our monthly board meetings. They are the second Tuesday of the month and the 
start time is 8:00PM. If you are interested in any one sport contact the individual sport commissioner.  

 

ton and select sports that 
you wish to register for. 
You will be asked to set 
up your own family access 
for future registrations. It 
will allow you to add new 
siblings when needed, 
change of address or 
phone numbers and more. 
You will be able to volun-
teer for coaching and 
more. You still will be able 
to pay online (no Pay Pall 
fees) or by check within 
ten days of registration. 
Remember each sport has 
three fee structures an 
early discount, regular 
timed registration and a 

Executive Board of Directors 

President Hans Sumpf 

Administrative Vice-President Nick Rosica 

Operations Vice-President Duane Freed 

Treasurer Brain Cassel 

Treasurer Colleen Knapp 

Secretary Chris McElwee 

Continued on next page 

financially. If not for your 
generosity in supporting our 
club we would have to raise 
the fees. Parents, if there 
are concerns, financial or 
otherwise, please contact 
me at hans49@verizon.net 
- we want your child to play 
at Deep Run. 

 

Thanks, Hans Sumpf 
President 
Deep Run  
Sports Association  

mailto:hans49@verizon.net
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General Board of Directors 

Position Board Member Name 

Sponsorship and Fundraising John Gallagher 

Publicity Colleen Knapp 

Computer Liaison Carl Holz 

Website Steve Leo 

Concession Stand Chairperson  VACANT 

  

Connie Mack Commissioner Jim Mahaffey 

Travel Baseball Commissioner Jack Flynn 

Baseball Intramural Commissioner Tim Healy 

Baseball Treasurer Greg Mastrogiovanni 

Baseball JLL/SLL Director VACANT 

Awareness & Communication Director Kristen Fisher 

  

Travel Softball Commissioner  Scott Hegen 

Intramural T-Ball Commissioner  Corey Coughenour 

Softball VIGS Director  Chuck Files 

Softball Safety Officer  Jim McClelland 

Travel Basketball Commissioner  Bob Regan 

Intramural Commissioner  Ted O’Connor 

Travel Basketball Treasurer  VACANT 

Basketball Equipment VACANT 

  

Director of Soccer Dave Cardie 

Travel Soccer Treasurer Joe Mauer 

Travel Soccer Registrar Denise Grim 

Intramural Soccer Boys, Girls & Peewee Programs Bogie Rosypal & April Williamson 

Soccer Equipment and Grounds Doug Hendricks 

  

Boys Lacrosse Commissioner  Mark Fanelli 

Boys Lacrosse Grounds Chris Fechter 

Boys Lacrosse Player Agent  Rick Lazasz 

Boys Lacrosse Secretary Greg Krug 

Boys Lacrosse Treasurer  Michelle McMahon 

Girls Lacrosse Commissioner  Kathleen Lougherty 

Girls Lacrosse Secretary  Lynelle Price 

Girls Lacrosse Treasurer  Pam Pennie 

Girls Lacrosse Grounds  Chris Lippman 

  

Administrator/Staff Mike Koch 



 

 

Financial News 

Deep Run Valley Sports Association 

Club Statement of Operations 

Year End 12/31/14 
        

Income       

        

Membership Fees     $138,302 

Per Player Fees     51,117 

Concession Stand Net Income   30,063 

Sponsor Fees 1   5,600 

Golf Outing Net Income     2,038 

Summer Camp   15,423 

Donation and Other     7,541 

        

Total Receipts     $250,084 

        

Operating Expenses       

        

Field / Grounds Maintenance     $  40,583 

Summer Camp Expense     15,227 

Snack Stand Renovations, net of Insurance     11,433 

Positive Coaching Seminars     2,218 

Concession Stand Expense     30,686 

Payroll Expense     43,540 

Insurance     10,752 

Gym/Field Rentals     21,852 

Heating Oil/Propane/Gasoline/Electric     10,528 

Waste Removal and Rest Room     19,013 

Maintenance and Repair     4,838 

Refunds     6,116 

Miscellaneous   11,632 

Office/Postage& Computer Expense     4,908 

Scholarship Cost     500 

Telephone     1,428 

Equipment Rental     8,208 

        

Total Operating Expenses     $243,462 

        

   Excess of Receipts  over Operating Expense     6,622 

        

Mortgage Payments       

Interest Exp     (10,856) 

Principal Payment     (11,500) 

        

        

Excess of Cash in  vs. (Cash out)     (15,734) 
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Deep Run Valley 

Sports Association  

Deep Run  

Recycles!! 

 
 

 
 

Located in Hilltown Township, DRVSA 

provides Pennridge School District and the 

surrounding community's children with 

Soccer, Basketball, Baseball, Softball, and 

Lacrosse programs. Deep Run is a non-

profit organization that relies on parent 

volunteers. The club's purpose is to pro-

vide an instructional atmosphere, to devel-

op the skills and knowledge necessary to 

succeed and enjoy the various sport pro-

grams from an intramural level to travel 

level.  

Mailing Address:  

P.O. Box 380  

Hilltown, PA 18927 

 

Physical Address:  

953 Callowhill Rd.  

Perkasie, PA 18944 

Phone: (215) 822-6037 

E-mail: 

drvsaclubhouse@comcast.net 

Visit us on the web 

www.drvsa.org 

Hall of Fame Banquet 

Page 12 

11th Bi-Annual Hall of 

Fame Awards Induction 

November 12, 2014 
The individuals and sponsors pic-

tured were inducted into the Deep 

Run Valley Sports Association Bi-

Annual Hall of Fame Banquet Nov. 

12, 2014 held at the Sellersville Fire 

House. 

2014 DRVSA Hall of Fame Class:  

Tim Denard, Michelle Kokinda, Rob 

Martin, Glenn Moyer, Dot Unagnst, 

and Fred Thomas. 

Hall of Fame—Team Managers 
2004 U12  Thunderhawks 

Scott Seitz and Todd Alderfer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2014 DRVSA 
HOF Sponsors:  

Passerini Construction, 
Shelly’s Lumber & Reese’s 

Garage 


